
Correction to Hansard evidence – 29 October 2018 
 

Dear Committee Secretary, 
 
In our submission and in oral evidence to the inquiry we alerted the Committee to the issue of 
out of date Director details for charities appearing on the ASIC website, as charities no longer 
have to report these details to ASIC to but to the ACNC. It appears at some point between 
making our submission to the inquiry and providing oral evidence the ASIC website has been 
updated, and this out of date information removed. Instead, a link to the ACNC website is 
now provided. We are pleased that this change has been made and would like to alert the 
Committee to this change. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Peter 
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